
 
 
 
 
Circular No.72/2022-23                                    14th August 2022 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Kindly be informed that Krishna Janmashtami is going to be celebrated on Thursday, 
18th August 2022 for grades Nursery-PPII during their regular classes. The aim behind 
this celebration is to bring awareness among the children about our traditional 
customs and values. So, kindly dress your ward in Radha / Krishna’s attire or in any 
colorful dress. The students can add sparkle to the celebration with their dance, song, 
slokas etc., 
 
Note: 
 Kindly send an extra pair of dress in a bag for changing the costume (if required). 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principal 
 


